
Greetings from the Viewline Resort Snowmass!

Last October, the CAR Fall Forum was held in Snowmass Village at the Viewline Resort.  A number 
of you that attended may have left the event disappointed in the resort and the destination.  It is 
disheartening to know that last year’s poor experience has some attendees questioning whether to 
attend again the event this fall.  We at the Viewline would like to apologize and humbly ask you to 
continue to support the Fall Forum and give Snowmass and the Viewline another chance to provide a 
great event.

Please know that your feedback was turned into action.  Here at the Viewline, we made changes in 
senior leadership to ensure the mishaps never happen again.  We are committed to doing everything 
possible to offer everyone a variety of dining options while in town.  At the Viewline, we will activate 
all four of our outlets with multiple cuisine choices.  We will do our best to bring in food trucks as ad-
ditional lunch options.  We will communicate – prior to arrival – what dining is open in Snowmass and 
Aspen during the event dates of October 8-11 so that you can make dinner plans in advance.

We are committed to doing everything possible to provide a fun and enjoyable atmosphere for the 
2023 Fall Forum and look forward to welcoming everyone back to Snowmass Village.

Sincerely,
Rudy Sharp, General Manager
Viewline Resort Snowmss

A Letter from 
the Viewline

1

SAVE THE DATE FOR FALL FORUM - 
OCTOBER 8-11, 2023
VIEWLINE RESORT, SNOWMASS


